
 

January 27, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Blaine Finch, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Finch: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2128 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2128 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2128 would add “case reviews conducted by the Governor’s Domestic Violence 

Fatality Review Board” to the list of subjects allowed to be discussed at any closed or executive 

meeting under the Kansas Open Meetings Act. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2128 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 


